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Wheel-Trans Cross-Border Travel Study 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on October 24, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board endorses the current policy to provide customer pick up and drop off 
within 1 km boundary of the City of Toronto. 

2. The Board directs TTC staff to continue discussions with the regional transit 
providers to improve the transfer locations and wait times and to report back to the 
Board in Q2 2020. 

3. The Board directs TTC staff to continue discussions with the regional transit 
providers to explore opportunities to cost share on cross-border trips and to report 
back to the Board in Q2 2020. 

 


